
Board Report 
Jones Intermediate 
Brackett Junior High 
Date: December 8, 2005 
 
Enrollment: 
 5th Grade    55 
 6th Grade    32 
 SUB TOTAL    87 
   
 7th Grade    64 
 8th Grade    56 
 SUB TOTAL  120 
   
   
         TOTAL   207 
 
 
 
Discipline Report: 
Total number of discipline referrals 22 
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy 
etc.) 

 
15 

Skipping 1 
Verbal Bullying  
Physical Bullying  
Harassment  
Fighting 6 
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation    
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
 
 
Schedule of major upcoming events:  
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs etc. 
 
EVENT DATE 
Band Concert at 7:30 in Auditorium December 8, 2005 
Jr. High Basketball Here at 5:00 December 8, 2005 
UIL Literary Pep Rally at 2:30 in Tiger 
Gym 

December 9, 2005 

UIL Literary Meet in Rocksprings  December 10, Saturday 
Final Exams JH/HS December 20 – 22, 2005, Tues - Thurs 
7 & 8 grades Theater Arts Class Play in 
Auditorium at 8:30 a.m.  

December 22, Thursday 

5 & 6 grades Music Enrichment Class 
performance at 10:00 a.m.  in 
auditorium 

December 22, Thursday  

  
  



 
 
Staff development for the month of:  December, 2005 
 
TEACHER Training/event attended Date 
Sandra Davis, B. 
Schroeder 

Bus Driver Training, Here  Dec. 
14-16 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
 
Notable Highlights  
      
     Students in 5th and 6th grades have been working hard for their Music 
Enrichment Class Christmas presentation for the Intermediate students.  Mrs. 
Davis has been doing a great job. 
 
     Mrs. Petrosky has been busy with graduate courses and finished taking 
exams this week.  She has also been preparing 7th and 8th  grade Theater Arts 
students for their Christmas presentation to the Jr. High students. 
 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
     Teachers have been working diligently to get students prepared for upcoming 
tests, UIL Literary competitions, Christmas programs and other activities.  
Everyone is looking forward to the Holidays.   
     I would like to wish each and every one of you a Merry and Happy Holiday 
Season and thank you for all you do in behalf of students and staff. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Stoney Burks  


